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From: Senator Coggs
From: Robin N. Kite, Senior Legislative Attorney, (608) 266-7291

Subject: Technical Memorandum to 2007 SB 194 (LRB-2046/1) by COMM

We received the attached technical memorandum relating to your bill. This copy is for your
information and your file.

If you wish to discuss this memorandum or the necessity of revising your bill or preparing an
amendment, please contact me.
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i sco n s i n Jim Doyle, Governor

Department of Commerce Mary P. Burke, Secretary
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June 8, 2007

To: Robin Kite, Legislative Attorney
Legislative Reference Bureau

From: Debra Miller, Budget & Policy Analyst
Dept. of Commerce

Re: 2007 SB 194 — Technical Memo

2007 SB 194 provides 1.0 FTE GPR position (Section 5, Nonstatutory Provisions) to serve as the
state-wide inspector on the topic of thermal system insulation and fire-stop products.
Specifically, the position would randomly and upon request inspect installations and
maintenance of thermal system insulation and fire-stop products, and maintain records of these
inspections. This position would be contained in s. 20.143 (3) (a), Stats.

However, 2007 SB 194 provides no spending authority for the position.



